B E C A U S E
WE CARE
Protecting our customers and employees from Coronavirus (COVID-19) is our first priority.  We have implemented safe Coronavirus (COVD-19) protection practices effective immediately.

· All our service technicians are instructed to wash their hands often and use sanitizers

· All technicians are required to wear N95 masks and maintain a safe, social distance of at least six feet when communicating

· If they are showing any symptoms of the flu or a cold, our service technicians are required to remain at home

· All our service technicians are equipped with disinfectants to clean their tools and common surfaces quickly and effectively, before and as we enter your home or place of business and as we leave it

We care about our customers and employees.  Respecting these safely guidelines will help keep all of us safe.

